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MARKET UPDATE | RELEASE OF OUTSTANDING FINANCIAL REPORTS

The  Board  of  a2a  GN  Limited  (Company)  refers  to  its  market  update  on  7  June  2023  (Earlier 
Update),  and  wishes  to  provide  a  further  market  update.  Despite  the  Company’s  best  efforts,  
discussions  with  the  potential  investor  referred  to  in  the  Earlier  Update  did  not  achieve  a 
satisfactory conclusion, and the Company has terminated further discussions with that potential 
investor.

The  Company continues  to  seek  potential  investors  to  assist  it  to  achieve  re-quotation  of  its 
securities.  Meanwhile,  the Company has instructed its nominated adviser to source for interim 
financing to enable the company to bring its reporting obligations up to date, and re-position the 
Company  as  an  asset  acquisition  company.   On  this  basis,  the  Company  aims  to  lodge  all 
outstanding financial reports by 30 October 2024.

The Company will  make timely market updates if  there is any development on the Company’s 
efforts to seek re-quotation.
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